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 Ultimate deadline for 
project completion 
extended 
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Programme Calendar for the year 2015 

 Ask for the Programme Calen-

dar for 2015 in the premises of 

the Joint Technical Secretariat 

or Branch Offices in Daugavpils 

and Minsk. 

Deadline for Project 
Completion Is Extended 

The ultimate deadline for completion 

of the EU-funded projects under the 

Programme has been extended from 

31 December 2014 to 30 June 2015. 

Large Scale Projects must be finished 

before the end of 2015. Each request 

for project extension shall be assessed 

and analysed on case-by-case basis. 

The office is now located at the following address:  

Korolya street 20, office 6, Minsk 220004, Belarus. The new tele-
phone number is: +375 29 377 4182.  E-mail: belarus@enpi-

cbc.eu or evgeniy.odinets@enpi-cbc.eu. 

https://www.facebook.com/latvia.belarusenpi?fref=ts

